
Lincoln Senior Men’s Golf League minutes from May 2021 

 

Members present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, 

Tritt, Honeycutt, Rainey, McMichael, Toomey, Gerhart, Gabel, Vogt, Dunning 

Members absent:  Jessen, Hedges 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:00 am, May 11, 2021 in the 

Holmes golf course meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

 

Pauling moved and Augustyn seconded that starting in the 2022 league season 

that three points will be awarded to the team having the lowest score (medal 

play) instead of the present two points.  Individual points (match play) will remain 

as they are.  This issue will be revisited at the conclusion of the 2022 season to 

see if other changes are needed.  After brief discussion, the motion passed 

unanimously.   

 

League manager, Gerhart and Sub list manager Toomey reported that all was 

going well with their responsibilities.  The two Fun Days went well and it is hoped 

that participation will increase as the weather warms.  Managers still deal with 

the issue of late cancelations and no shows.  Allen will address the issue with an 

email to members. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 am 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 


